

Read and answer the questions. Choose the correct option.

Visiting a place

I am excited to visit tourist places! My name is Alex, and I love exploring new locations. I have heard that visiting places like bridges, towers, and statues can be a lot of fun.

When I visit a tourist place, I can see many interesting things. For example, the bridge is as big as a house. The tower is tall, and I can see the whole city from the top. The statue is as beautiful as a painting, and I can take pictures to remember my visit.

I might feel a little nervous because there will be many people around. It is okay to feel this way. If I need a moment to breathe, I can step aside and take a break. I can also bring a friend with me to help me feel more comfortable.

I will use the subway system to get to the tourist places. The subway can be busy, but I will follow the signs to find my train. If I am unsure about where to go, I can ask a staff member for help. They are there to assist me.

I feel happy when I learn new things about the places I visit. It's nice to talk to my friends about the statues or the history of the bridge. If I see something I really like, I can say, "That is as cool as I imagined!"

It is great that I can enjoy these experiences. I will work on being brave and curious during my visits. I know that visiting tourist places will help me learn more about the world and make wonderful memories.

1. What does Alex love to do when visiting tourist places?
 - A) Sleep
 - B) Explore new locations
 - C) Watch movies
2. Which of the following places does Alex mention as fun to visit?
 - A) Parks
 - B) Bridges, towers, and statues
 - C) Beaches
3. How does Alex describe the size of the bridge?
 - A) As big as a car
 - B) As big as a house
 - C) As big as a tree
4. What feeling does Alex express about visiting busy places?
 - A) Excitement
 - B) Nervousness

- C) Boredom
5. What can Alex do if he feels overwhelmed by the crowd?
- A) Yell for help
 - B) Step aside and take a break
 - C) Keep walking without stopping
6. How will Alex get to the tourist places?
- A) By walking
 - B) By subway
 - C) By taxi
7. What does Alex plan to do if he is unsure about where to go?
- A) Ignore the signs
 - B) Ask a staff member for help
 - C) Leave the place
8. How does Alex feel when he learns new things about the places he visits?
- A) Sad
 - B) Happy
 - C) Angry
9. What phrase might Alex say when he sees something he really likes?
- A) "That is as cool as I imagined!"
 - B) "I don't like this."
 - C) "This is boring."
10. What qualities does Alex want to work on during his visits?
- A) Being brave and curious
 - B) Being shy and quiet
 - C) Being rude and dismissive